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Comments: While I appreciate that the Forest Service is considering two different options for the Kaniksu Winter

Travel Plan, I believe that the Proposed Action is a reasonable compromise. The Proposed Action will provide

opportunities for snowmobiling and backcountry skiing while meeting the needs of wildlife, such as caribou,

grizzly bear, wolverine, and lynx.


